
29th April 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have enjoyed making flower tiles. We used scoring to create the flower design. 
We have also been planting cress and beans and will be taking photos to observe their growth. 

Plants 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

 
 
 
 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/SB62zj8L/DhYLKMlO
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/rbGTmk4h/8Tx5I4cB
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/tf6x09Ry/yN7N7rPx


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘The  
Enormous Turnip’ 
 
We will be retelling, acting it out 
and writing our own version of the 
story. 
 

Maths 
Next week we will sharing quantities and thinking about what is fair and unfair. 
 
We will also be measuring height, length and capacity. 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning these 
words: 

 
pull                crop  

 
budge              admire         

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will be making soup and cress sandwiches to 
understand that we can eat the food we grow.  
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be drawing flowers and painting over  
wax crayons to make wax resist paintings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your  
children’s learning at home to   
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
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